
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ecuador joins the Global Forum on Transparency 
and Exchange of Information for Tax Purposes 

 
 

Dear Clients and Friends, 
 

We inform you that, pursuant the publication in the website of the 
Organization for Economic Co-operation and Development—OECD, 
Ecuador joined the Forum on Transparency and Exchange of Information 
for Tax Purposes. 

 

With this measure, the Ecuadorian tax administration has formally started 
the process to join an international information exchange network. 

 

In order to avoid contingencies in Ecuador, this new scenario will oblige 
individuals holding international structures, to revise and verify that such 
structures meet compliance requirements. 

 

Should you have any queries or require additional information related to 
this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards, 
 

TOBAR ZVS SPINGARN 
 

Read complete OECD publication 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

AV. 12 DE OCTUBRE N26-97 Y LINCOLN, 

EDIFICIO TORRE 1492, OFICINA 1505 

TELF: +5932 298 6456 

QUITO, ECUADOR TZVS.EC 

http://www.oecd.org/tax/transparency/ecuador-joins-the-global-forum-on-transparency-and-exchange-of-information-for-tax-purposes.htm

